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Subject:     C9 North Vehicle Service Road Opening 

*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations 
website and can be retrieved at https://www.lawa.org/en/groups-and-
divisions/operations-and-emergency-management/airport-operations/lax-
operations-advisory.  
 

  

 

 

 

C9 North Temporary Vehicle Service Road Opening 

 
Effective January 13, 2020 at 0001 local, all airport vehicle traffic will use the new North 
vehicle service road (VSR) across Taxilane C9 between Terminal 4, Gate 40 and 
Terminal 5, Gate 51A. 
 
The new vehicle service road is part of the Terminal Cores 4.5 Project in preparation for 
the tower crane mobilization. The VSR will be in this configuration until gate 51A opens 
in 2021. At that time, the temporary VSR will be removed. 

 

For questions or comments regarding this advisory, please contact Airfield Manager,  

Jeff Mort, jmort@lawa.org.  
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